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The 2nd quarter of 2024 has been extremely hard on Marindi Grace
Academy. The number of students who pay to attend MGA has

dropped to the lowest level in many years. This has an effect on
everything at the school. Feeding the students is

always at the top of the list. The Kenyan
Government had the students report late to

there schools. The students who would normally
been in high school were at Marindi longer which

made the need for food even greater than  it
would have been.

The teachers have been very good about staying at the school
even though their pay is sometimes delayed. With the support
from our donors, we were able to pay the teachers money due

them in June. We thank God for these teachers who care so much
for the students
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Our young ones take naps everyday and
the mats that they slept on were old and

ragged. We replaced the old mats with
new thicker mats. The ones that had to lay
on the hard floors were very appreciative.

The mission of spreading the Gospel never slows down. This is
another example of what the Lord is doing in Kenya. The young

people are being trained every week and the Churches  are
constantly having Outreach events. 

We thank you for your continued support. You are changing
lives now and for eternity.


